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INFORMATION RELEASE

Home Invasion Robbery Under Investigation March 5, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On March 5, 2010, at approximately 4:00am, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office
responded deputies to a reported home invasion robbery that had just occurred on the
1000 block of Benicia Road. A gunshot was reportedly fired by one of the three reported
suspects during the commission of the crime. Deputies arrived to discover 2 victims who
had managed to escape. Their hands had been bound by the suspects. One of the victims
was transported to the John Muir Medical Center for treatment of a possible gunshot
wound. He was later released. Both victims were then transported to the Solano County
Sheriff’s Office, where they have been interviewed by detectives.

The three suspects have been described as possible Hispanic male adults wearing ski
masks. A suspect vehicle has been described as a possible newer model Subaru station
wagon, silver in color, with a rack on the roof of the vehicle. The driver of the vehicle is
described as a possible female adult.

Anyone with any information relating to the crime is asked to contact the Solano County
Sheriff’s Office at:

Dispatch (707) 421-7090 (24 hrs.)
Investigations (707) 421-7050
Crime Stoppers (707) 644-STOP

Contact:
Lieutenant Gary Faulkner
Public Information Officer
(707) 784-1490 Office
gfaulkner@solanocounty.com


